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Welcome to Term 4 2021. We very happily welcome 
all students back to school. Unfortunately, we are 
still having to operate under Level 3 COVID 19 
restrictions which means adults are not permitted 
on the school grounds. We also ask you not to 
congregate outside the gate at pick up and drop off 
times due to the current NSW Health Regulations. 
The safety of your children is paramount in the 
decision making of regulations mandating fully 
vaccination of all staff and site reps on our school 
grounds. 

Transition are now allowed back to school and we 
look forward to welcoming back Hattie, Henry and 
Dimitrios on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

We have been successful in obtaining more Sporting 
Schools funding and will be taking the whole school 
on a 5 day excursion to Sawtell where we will be 
participating in Learn to Swim classes, beach safety 
and other fun activities. Due to funding this will be 
at a minimal cost to parents. More information 
regarding this excursion will be distributed next 
week. We believe this is beneficial to all students 
and addresses their need to be able to participate 
safely in water activities. 

The Years 3 and 5 students are participating in the 
NESA Check In Assessments this term to provide us 
with a snapshot of how our students are performing 
in numeracy and literacy. Our in school data shows 
the students are doing well and are achieving at 
stage appropriate levels. 

We are happy to inform you that we are planning 
our annual school play to take place at the end of 
the year. All students are excitedly deciding on roles 
and costumes. We look forward to presenting this 
to our school community. 

The COLA upgrade will begin this term and we look 
forward to having an all weather facility 

 
 
 
 
 
This week you would have received the student 
photo order form, these forms need to be returned 
to the school by photo day, Monday 1 November to 
be given to the photographer on the day. There is 
also a sibling order form supplied.  
 
You can pay online or with cash, the instructions are 
on the order form. 
 
Students will need to be wearing their full formal 
uniform. 
 

Welcome 

TERM 3 
 
Calendar of Events 
 
Term 4 
Monday 1 November – School Photo Day 
Thursday 11 November – Remembrance Day 
Thursday 25 November – Presentation 
Mon 29 Nov – Fri 3 Dec – Swimming @ Sawtell 
 
Weekly 
Breakfast Club 8am to 8.40am 
Tuesday – Gumbaynggirr language lessons 
Tues & Thurs – Transition into Kindergarten 
Wednesday – Tennis with Brandon 
Friday – Library 
Friday – Canteen 
Every second Wednesday – Gubi Gabun 
 
School Hours 
School Start Time: 8.50 am 
School Finish Time: 2.50 pm 

School Photo Day 
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Swimming has been booked, week 9, the last week 
in November, Monday 29 November to Friday 3 
December.  
Accommodation has been booked at Sawtell Beach 
Caravan Park. Swimming lessons at the park pool is 
booked each day, as well as Beach Awareness 
lessons with the Lifesaving Club. There will be other 
activities arranged for the week, one being going to 
the cinema! 
There will be a small cost for families of $50 per 
child. 
 
 
 
 
This year our end of year Presentation will be held 
on Thursday 25 November. Starting at 12 noon 
with lunch followed by the Presentation. Due to  
 
Covid restrictions may still be in place, we will let 
you know how Presentation will be run closer to 
the date 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Swim School 

Presentation 


